

TERM 3 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 9 AUGUST 2024



YEAR 4 CAMP

What a fantastic time Year 4 had last week at their first overnight camp. The students had an amazing time learning new skills, building friendships, and enjoying the beauty of God's creation.

Our campers enthusiastically tackled activities like archery, bush creations, initiative tasks and rock climbing, showing incredible determination and growth with each new challenge.















From sitting around the campfire to team games, the students bonded deeply, creating memories and friendships that will last a lifetime.

Surrounded by nature, the children appreciated the beauty of God's world. The starry nights and serene walks fostered a sense of wonder and gratitude.

We're so proud of our Year 4 students and grateful for your support. Here's to more adventures ahead!

Mr Kieran Aggett

Junior School Teacher - Year 4 Year Leader